
I am happy to see the proposed change in fee for Plug-In Electric Vehicles. I recently bought a Tesla 
Model 3 and paid a registration fee of $200.  
 
I typically drive 8000 miles each year, which means I paid a gas tax of $114 on my previous gasoline-
powered car that got 27 MPG. 
 
While I am happy to pay for the upkeep of our roads, I’d like to pay a more reasonable fee. 
 
Regards, 
Doug Wittig 
Columbus, OH 
 


